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News

Breyfogle Comments on Proposed Rule on 
Standardized Benefit Summaries Under 
PPACA

Jon Breyfogle was quoted in the BNA Pensions & Benefits article, 
“Standardized Health Benefit Summaries Are Potential Source of 
Litigation, Analyst Says,” by Florence Olsen on August 30, 2011. 

Mr. Breyfogle commented on the proposed rule on standardized benefit summaries 
under PPACA and the challenges employers will face meeting the compliance 
deadline of March 23, 2012, and integrating the new summary document with other 
legally required benefit plan materials, including summary plan descriptions.
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